
 

Yew Tree Christmas update 

Good afternoon from all of us at the Yew Tree. We hope that you are
well as the festive season draws near.  Thank you for all your support
and encouragement as we adapt to continuing covid regulations. 
 Unfortunately due to our new Tier 2 restrictions much of our festive
plans have been once again disrupted.  We are all looking forward to
the day when we can get back to normal.
  
As you might have heard we are now limited to tables of only one
household inside. We have our covered and heated marquee
(thermals suggested as it still gets chilly) available to book for tables
of 6 to socialise outside together.  

We will also be offering a "5.00 substantial meal" special each day
and it will be available all day on Friday, Saturday and Sunday.  

Our general opening hours will remain much the same with the
exception of Sundays and the Christmas period.  We will now be
offering our food service on Sundays from 12pm until 6pm only.  We
will also be continuing takeaways during our normal food service
hours.  Our December menu will be available shortly. 

We will also be offering festive specials with mulled wine and mince
pies through December as well as roast turkey each Sunday.  

    
OPENING HOURS FOR THE FESTIVE SEASON  

XMAS EVE (thurs) 12 – 11:00pm  mince pies, mulled wine & festive
cheer. 
 XMAS DAY – 12 – 18:00pm Set 5 course Xmas lunch (must be pre-
booked) 
BOXING DAY – 12-18:00pm 
NEW YEARS EVE – to be advised after the government review on
the 16th of December!  We will definitely be doing something fun! 
NEW YEARS DAY 12 - 18:00pm – Hangovertinis and great pub grub 

We look forward to hopefully seeing you all soon!  

HAVE A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR!


